
Dear Manager, 

Did you know the Girl Scout Cookie Program is the largest girl-led business in the world? 

It’s more than just a fundraiser. It’s a fun way for girls of all ages to learn valuable skill such as goal setting, money 

management, and people skills. The Girl Scout Cookie Program is a powerful, hands-on leadership and 

entrepreneurial program. Last year over 250 business in Texas helped girls reach their goals by allowing them to set 

up cookie booths at their locations. 

Would you be willing to help support girls in your community by allowing them to set up cookie booths? 

By doing so, you’ll be helping girls develop financial literacy skills that will last a lifetime, while also driving customer 

to your business 

Our cookie sale runs from January 13, 2023, to March 5, 2023. 

Girl Scouts of Texas Oklahoma Plains covers 81 counties in North Texas and the Oklahoma Panhandle. We serve over 

700 plus troops in these areas. 

We know your time is valuable.  If you are willing to allow troops to set up cookie booths simply complete the Booth 

Registration form enclosed. We will take care of scheduling troops within your approved dates and times.  

Please complete and return the registration form to       . We will 

manually load your information into our system, and it will populate in our National Booth locator.  

If any issues arise during the cookie sale, you can contact our local Council staff at 800-582-7272 and ask for the 

Product Program department.  We closely monitor any troop issues. If a troop is unable to abide by the Girl Scout 

Promise and Law, we will pull the troop from future booths.  

Thank you, 


